Trail Report: Monday, November 7,2022
Byron Garner
On November 7, the Monday Trail Maintenance Crew hiked the North Crest Trail to remove a number of trees reported by Dave Gable. We divided the crew of eight into two teams and began our work leapfroging along the chain link fence removing  5 Spruce ranging from 3" - 13"  and leaving 1 leaner on the fence which exceeded our safety parameters and was an easy walk under. Continuing on to the "burn area" and a short distance beyond, 10 more trees - a mix of Spruce, Aspen and Fir ranging 4" - 16" - were found and removed.  With a surprisingly warm day, we all found a dry log to sit on and have a restful lunch before finishing up.  The trail was  icy and required traction gear though there was a good bit melting on the way back. The crew included Jenny Blackmore, Dave Gable. Rav and Ken Nicholson, Phil Cromer, Jamey Browning, John Cooper and Byron Garner. Team 2 was led by Dave Gable. Photo credits: Dave Gable,  Jenny Blackmore and Jamey Browning
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